November 7, 1960

William M. Dennis
25062 West Seventh Street
Ios Angeles 57, California

Dear Mr, Dennis:

In my original request for the film "Breakdown™ I listed two alternative
dates. I am not very happy about the fact that you did not get this
information since it was stated clearly in ny original letter. However,
I can still use the film on one of three dates: November 10, December 8,
and December 15. The earlier of these dates would be better.

With 211 good wishes, I am,
Yours truly,

Thomas C. Oden
TCO:ph
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